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Lydia asked for clarification about the dining facility. Basic option would be a 
facility with a 7500 ft2 footprint. Modular construction is a possibility. UAF would 
build the basement; developer would build the rest, perhaps as modular 
components. Additional two floors could be considered for use by conferences, 
student life, etc. 
 
Scott noted that there has been discussion about the re-purposing of Lola Tilly if 
dining were to move to the planned new dining facility (west of Wood Center). It 
would be a possible location for the bookstore and a welcome center.     
 
Rich asked about the planned dorm for Copper Lane. Possibilities are 220-280 
beds. Suites and learning centers are possible. It would be constructed after the 
town houses and would also be a Private Public Partnership. 
 
Rich asked MPC members to comment on the rationale for designating the North 
Chandalar area as Sports and Fields. Deb and Lydia replied that the rationale was 
the need to maintain open space on campus. 
 
Rich asked how much of the space to the east of North Chandalar would be 
occupied by the planned town houses. Scott replied that a portion of the current 
open space would be occupied by the new townhouses. 
 
Deb recommended retaining or allocating as much of the current open space as 
possible for Student Life reasons. She recommended that open space be an 
integral part of the design of the area. 
 
Annette pointed out that children from Hess Village play in the open area. There 
is a need to maintain as much open space as possible and a potential conflict if 
the area is used for high density housing. 
 



 
Green/open space must be an integral part of the high-density housing design for 
the Chandalar area. Consideration of linkages to the campus green infrastructure 
is important as well as integration with the existing play area associated with Hess 
Village.   
 
Motion passed 10-0. 
 
Rich asked for an update on the planned CCHRC expansion. Jonathan will ask Jack 
Hebert to attend the next MPC meeting to provide information on the planned 
project. 
 
Annette asked about the impact on the trail planned to connect with the cutoff 
on Thompson Drive. The impact isn’t clear depending on the footprint of the 
planned area and the location of the trail. Annette will provide information for 
the next MPC meeting. Deb understood that there may be a plan for sustainable 
housing by CCHRC; that should be part of the discussion for the next MPC 



 
Public Comment – none  
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00A.  
 
Next regular meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 7, 2011. 

 


